
Our speaker this morning is Swan S. Stull. She looks forward to 
encouraging all Rotarians to champion the theme chosen by Mark 
Maloney, R.I. President ‘Rotary Connects the World’.

After graduating from nursing and nurse anesthesia schools, Swan 
worked at the Geisinger Medical Center for 35 years. She 
specialized in providing anesthesia for adult and pediatric heart 
procedures.  Before retiring, she served as its Chief Anesthetist.

Swan joined the Rotary Club of Lewisburg and also served as its 
president. She has attended the 2016 Zone Institute for Emerging 
Leaders, 2017 CHI Zone for District Governor Nominees, and both 
2018 Erie and Norfolk Zone Institutes for DG Elects. These 
experiences were magical for Swan as she continues her Rotary 
Journey. 

After moving to Lewisburg in 1980, Swan met Marty Gates, PhD, in 
1984 and they have been together ever since. They were 
married in Delaware in 2013. Marty is also a Rotarian 
and past-president. They are both members of the 
Paul Harris Society and Major Donors to The Rotary 
Foundation.
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District and 
Club Dates

Submit your news to David Gross via 
david@radius.plus by 6pm Saturday for 
inclusion in the following Tuesday’s 
Router. Thank you.

50/50 Winner
 Jack Lantzy

Birthdays
 None

Anniversaries
Jenna/Tyler Kesecker  9/25
Paul/Diane Kradel  9/30

Club News
Michelle Casuccio thanked Jenna Kesecker for the contribution of $3,500 
from Jefferson Security Bank towards the Charity Ball.

Clifford Smith announced that there will be a fund raiser for CASA on 
Friday, October 18th.  It is a 50’s/60’s dance. Period dress is encouraged.

Jack Lantzy announced that the club will gather at the Domestic, October 
8th at 6:15pm and then move to Reynolds Hall to hear the Speak Stories 
Series speaker Tim Tingle.  

Steve Campbell announced Saturday, October 26th, Club Service will have  
a tree planting/clean-up at the Elmwood Cemetery.  Mark your calendars.

Rick Caruso reminded everyone of the highway clean-up that will be on 
Saturday, November 9th. Stay tuned for details on this and tree planting.

Last Week’s Guests
Lily Kessler- Rotaract, John Taylor- Satellite, Jack Bowman, Morgantown 
Rotary Club, Jim Brumbaugh

October 1
 Club Assembly

October 2
 Satellite Club Meeting

October 8
 Penny Porter
 United Way-EP

October 15
 Bill Bowen, USCG, Ret.
 Basebal Memorabilia

October 26
 One Rotary Summit
 Shepherd University

 District 7360 Foundation
 Dinner, Williamsport, MD

October 26
 Tree Planting
 Elmwood Cemetery

November 9
 Adopt-a-Highway Cleanup


